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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/02/2020  11:06:442019/6302/HS2 OBJ I Strongly object to the proposed "quick fix" plan for a retaining wall adjacent to the HS2 area in between 

Granby Terrace and Hampstead Road Bridge.

1) The design is much more in keeping with a side of a European countryside motorway and not an inner city 

residential area.

2) It does not reflect the Historical Interest of the area or the Conservation element of the Regents Park 

Estate.

3) "Covering The wall with Art"........NOT a good idea.

a) What some people consider "Art" - others may find offensive. 

b) "Art" quickly dates and fades unless carefully maintained and replaced.

c) Wall Art will attract graffiti - some of which may be offensive (racist / phobic etc)

4)The retaining wall along Park Village East was designed with a planting area in  front. As the area in 

question is only a few feet away from the Regents Park Conservation Area it would be better to match the new 

wall to the existing. 

It would have the added benefit of bringing some much needed greenery into the area and also help to cover 

the wall.

Resident / Director / Chair 
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